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Enva Company Update — Linwood general waste operations to recommence
27.6.24

We are pleased to report that the Scottish Fire and Rescue Service incident commander has handed control of the Linwood
general waste recycling facility back to Enva and as such we are now able to start the process of accepting waste on to site.

There are a number of checks and procedures that need to be carried out before we can start processing waste. As a
result, we expect the site to begin accepting waste from Enva’s fleet on Friday (28 June) and third parties on Monday
(1 July). All materials previously processed at the general waste facility will resume on these dates.

WEEE (Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment) that was previously accepted at our WEEE Solutions facility will be
processed at alternative Enva licenced facilities in the interim.

We would like to express our gratitude to everyone who has supported us since Sunday evening, most notably Scottish Fire
and Rescue and Police Scotland. Thanks also to our brilliant Enva team who have worked so hard to ensure our customers’
waste continues to be sustainably managed.

We would like to say a huge thank you to our neighbours and customers — we genuinely appreciate your patience and
understanding.

Scottish Fire and Rescue Service remain on site at our WEEE Solutions facility and the emergency services’ cordon is still in
place preventing access to this site.
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